
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We’re writing to let you know the Minister for Transport and Infrastructure and the Minister for 
Education will announce the launch of the new School Opal card on Thursday 29 October. 
 

 
 
The School Opal card will officially launch its new online application for relevant parents and 
students travelling in the Opal public transport region on Monday 2 November.   
 
The application can be found at [transportnsw.info/school-students]transportnsw.info/school-
students   
 
Just like current paper travel passes, the School Opal card gives eligible students free travel to and 
from school on school days. However, the School Opal card makes travel simpler, because now 
students don’t need multiple application forms and passes if they use different transport operators 
within the Opal network.  
 
Students with school travel passes this year will not need to apply for a School Opal card unless they 
are changing schools, campus, their home address or moving from year 2 to 3 or year 6 to 7.  
 
Those students who do not need to apply will have a School Opal card sent to your school for the 
beginning of the first term in 2016. 
 
More information will follow in the next few weeks to help both your staff and students with the 
transition. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
The Opal Team 
 
 
 
Use public transport... plan your trip at transportnsw.info 
Get on board with Opal at opal.com.au 
 

http://www.transportnsw.info/
http://www.opal.com.au/

